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Ridership 

Unsurprisingly, overall ridership increased in February compared to last year. 
Compared to pre-Covid, February was still 34% down. Of note, are Lifeline 
services Benton and Walker DAR which have not recovered since Covid. 
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BEN 33.00 3.00 0.00 -3 -100.00%
BISDAR 3,279.00 1,957.00 2,112.00 155 -35.59%
BPTCAR 14.00 4.00 20.00 16 42.86%
LANC 378.00 172.00 317.00 145 -16.14%
LP/BIS 174.00 197.00 146.00 -51 -16.09%
LPDAR 331.00 317.00 372.00 55 12.39%
MAMFR 27,317.00 6,917.00 16,280.00 9,363 -40.40%
MDAR 309.00 127.00 185.00 58 -40.13%
MMSA 108,157.00 47,820.00 72,116.00 24,296 -33.32%
MXP 446.00 215.00 515.00 300 15.47%
NRIDER 300.00 80.00 241.00 161 -19.67%
RENO 408.00 353.00 566.00 213 38.73%
WLK 94.00 9.00 0.00 -9 -100.00%
Total 141,240 58,171 92,870 34,699 -34%

February Ridership Report




